
Shared Learning Potluck Lunch 
 


Friday, January 10, 2025, from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 


Fellowship Hall at the Church of Reconciliation

110 North Elliott Road, Chapel Hill


 

Join your friends for a Potluck Lunch on Friday, January 10, 2025, from 
noon to 2:00 p.m., in Fellowship Hall at the Church of Reconciliation.

 

Fellowship is the main event! Enjoy the company of fellow learners, share 
your ideas, reacquaint yourselves with one another, and marvel at the 
“bountiful harvest” before you!  You, the members, are the essence of 
Shared Learning and are in the best position to share thoughts on how to 
keep Shared Learning alive and vibrant in the future!


Any variety of shared food is welcome. Please also bring serving utensils 
and a small label that describes your dish, noting especially nuts, shellfish, 
and gluten (wheat, barley, or rye) as ingredients. We will provide the usual 
beverages, but bring your own non-alcoholic beverages if you’d like 
something special.

 

We encourage anyone preferring to wear a mask to do so, and wear your 
name tag if you have one.

 

Parking may be tight. Overflow parking is available on Velma Road.

 

Let’s enjoy the new year together! 
 

Ken Leto, President, for the Board of Shared Learning



